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Please be informed that the submission of the Quarterly Reports on Selected
Financial Statistics per Circular Letter No. 2014-36 of all insurance companies for
the firdt quarter ot 2017 shall be on April 30,2017 instead of April 20,2017 as
prescribed in the said circular. However, subsequent submissions will be due
every 20rh of the month following the end of every quarter.

The reports shall adopt the new regulatory requirements for the new regulatory
framework as prescribed under Circular Lefters No. 2017-15 and 2016-65 dated
10 March 2017 and 28 December 2016 respectively.
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